
From: Tobacco.Notifications <Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>  
Sent: 02 September 2020 16:51 
To: @TLTsolicitors.com> 
Cc: @TLTsolicitors.com> 
Subject: FW: Breach of Tobacco and Related Products Regulations 2016 - Japan Tobacco 
International (JTI) [TLT-TLT.FID6701401] 
 
Dear , 
 
Thank you for your letter to Martin Dockrell, Tobacco Control Lead, Public Health England 
dated today, 2nd September 2020. 
 
Martin has asked for me to acknowledge receipt of the e-mail and to inform you that we will 
respond in due course.  
 
All communication in this matter should be addressed to tobacco.notification@phe.gov.uk 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
Tobacco Notifications Team 
Health Improvement: Alcohol, Drugs, Tobacco, & Justice Division, Public Health England 
Email: Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk     Tel: 020  
Website: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/notification-of-tobacco-or-herbal-products-for-
smoking  
Protecting and improving the nation’s health 

 
 




